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. Manpreet Singh 
VPO Jalmana, Tehsil Assandh 
Karnal, Haryana 132039 
 
 
Dear . Manpreet Singh,Congratulations! You have been admitted to IUP, for the Fall 2025 term, with the major
of Management/General, BS at the Indiana campus.  
 
You can find instructions to confirm your enrollment here by paying your tuition deposit.  After we receive
your deposit, IUP's Office of International Education will prepare your admissions package and immigration
document, which will be sent to the email address used in your IUP application.  Students who want an original
copy mailed to them can order express mail service (1 week) by following the instructions at 
www.iup.edu/international/mailing. 
 
The Office of International Education assists more than 1,000 international students from 60 countries during
their stay at IUP.  When you decide to attend IUP, the staff will support your transition through orientation and
beyond. The information you will find at www.iup.edu/intl/students/new and staff members of the Office of
International Education will help you prepare for your transition to IUP.  Please direct your questions to: 
 
Office of International Education - Indiana University of Pennsylvania 
920 Grant Street - B25 Delaney Hall 
Indiana, PA 15705-1070 USA 
Email: intl-education@iup.edu  
Phone: 001-724-357-2295  
Fax: 001-724-357-2514 
 
On behalf of our university community, I am pleased to take this opportunity to welcome you to IUP. We look
forward to your arrival and hope that you are as excited as we are! 
 
Best wishes for your future, 

 
Stacy L. Hopkins 
Executive Director of Undergraduate Admissions 

P.S. You also qualify for a $1,000 ($500/semester) On-Campus Housing Scholarship for living on campus
during the 2025-26 year! Your first year, it’s $500/semester.  It will increase to $750/semester your second year
and $1000/semester your third and fourth years! There is no application - you just need to sign-up for IUP

mailto:admissions-inquiry@iup.edu
www.iup.edu/admissions
https://www.iup.edu/admissions/undergraduate/admitted/commit-to-iup.html
https://www.iup.edu/international/students-scholars/students/new/before-you-arrive.html
https://www.iup.edu/international/students-scholars/students/new/index.html
mailto: intl-education@iup.edu


housing after you pay the $150 tuition deposit to make it official! Learn more about campus residency at 
https://www.iup.edu/residency-requirements.

https://www.iup.edu/housing/forms/housing-policies/residency-requirement.html
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YOU'RE IN THE 

PACK! 

WE DEFINE THE #eogote,4LIFE 

Congratulations, 

Manpreet Singh!

The faculty, staff, and administration at California State University, San Bernardino, are thrilled to inform you of your offer of admission for 
Fall 2025 in Bachelor of Arts- Administration- International Business. We congratulate you on your outstanding educational 
accomplishments.

Academic success is a partnership between you and our campus, and we are available to help you take the important next steps to join 
our Coyote family. The offer of admission is based on a combination of factors, including the information you reported on your 
application. CSUSB reserves the right to rescind your admission if all To-Do items are not completed by the deadline provided.  

Please continue to check your MyCoyote portal at mycoyote.csusb.edu and use the My Tasks widget to find your To-Dos to check the 
status of your application, transcripts, supporting documents, and submission deadlines.

All new students must attend the International Student Orientation. The orientation will be hosted by the Center for International Studies 
and Programs and will help you get acquainted with your academic advisors, registration procedures, and available student services. 

If you have any questions regarding admissions and would like to speak to an admissions representative, please call the 
International Admissions office at (909) 537-5288 Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m. 

Stay on track, stay connected, and complete the next steps for enrollment. Once again, congratulations, and welcome to the Pack!
Sincerely,

Stacia McCambridge 

Director of International Admissions 
and Student Financial Services

Term: Fall 2025 
Coyote ID: 008994473 
Residency: Foreign 
manpreetsh7889@gmail.com

https://www.csusb.edu/my-account
https://www.csusb.edu/international-education/student-services/new-students/orientation
https://www.csusb.edu/international-education/international-admissions/steps-apply


SUBMIT
a financial statement to receive 
your I-20 

Fall 2025 
Next Steps Roadmap

Prepare to be a 
#Coyote4LIFE

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA!

ACTIVATE 
your MyCoyote account
via mycoyote.csusb.edu

VISIT
our International Education website for more information 
on Orientation https://www.csusb.edu/international-
education/student-services/new-students/orientation

REGISTER
for courses https://www.csusb.edu/
registrar/registration/registration-
dates

REVIEW 
and clear any holds that
may prevent you from
registering

SUBMIT 
all final official transcripts and 
supporting documents from all 
schools attended no later than 
June 30@CSUSBInternational

@CSUSBINTL

@CSUSBINTL

https://www.csusb.edu/registrar/registration/registration-dates
https://www.csusb.edu/registrar/registration/registration-dates
https://www.csusb.edu/registrar/registration/registration-dates
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